Dear Russian Duo,

Thank you so much for performing at our Heritage Camp in Grand Rapids, Michigan. The goal of
Heritage Camp is to expose adopted children to their homeland culture. You did it in such an engaging
and entertaining way both large and small group. The students and adults were singing and dancing
along with the two of you. There were lots of smiles and laughs by all. Our Russian and Kazahkstan
students loved the workshop with the individualized attention and focus. They recognized some of your
songs from their past classes, especially Kalinka. They also loved playing all the different percussion
instruments. We hope you will be able to come back to our camp in the future to perform once again. |
can't write in Russian in my computer but spah-see-bah or thank you.

Sincerely,
Tina Easterly
Eastern European Coordinator and Teacher
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